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June 11, 2019

FILED VIA IBES

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: BFI Licenses, LL.C - Surrender of C-Band Receive-Only Satellite Earth Station
Registrations, Call Signs E100073, E100074, E100075 and E100076

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is submitted on behalf of BFI Licenses, LLC (“BFI”), licensee of multiple C-
band receive-only satellite earth stations under Call Signs E100073, E100074, E100075 and
E100076 at Los Angeles, California, to inform the Commission that these facilities have
permanently ceased operation. All equipment associated with these registrations has been
removed from the site. See FCC File Nos. SES-REG-20100604-00676, SES-REG-20100604-
00677, SES-REG-20100604-00678 and SES-REG-20100604-00679.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if there are any questions concerning
this matter.

cc: Paul Blais, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch, IB
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